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As an Oregon resident, Home owner, parent - I oppose the passage of SB243         

Please consider voting NO on SB243. 

The continued layering of  bad policy into law in the name of a poorly defined  safety 

standards which have no practical or statistical reason to believe are a attainable only 

punishes the law abiding. I would rather see legislative efforts put towards mandating 

enforcement of the laws on the books.   

 

You know what happens when we ( the citizens ) are finally "unarmed & defenseless"  

we will be just that "unarmed & defenseless"    

 

Be Bold - Stand Up - Vote NO!!!!  

 


